September 5, 2025
Dear Families,

Mr. Sullivan and I will be available on Wednesdays for after school help. If your
student plans on staying after, please email one of us by Wednesday morning. Students
should come prepared to work on school work. Pick up is in the upper lot at 3pm.

8th Grade would love to see you at our CAR WASH fundraiser next Saturday,
September 13, from 10am until 1pm.

Simple Solutions - A homework grade will be taken of the highest score from each
group of 4 Simple Solutions lessons. The quizzes on Friday encompass exact problems from
each group of 4, so your student's math score will most likely drop if they choose to do
only the bare minimum. Students are also able to submit corrections of less than stellar
work for half credit. The quiz on Friday will take questions from Simple Solutions 5-8.

MATH 7 - We are adding and subtracting positive and negative integers.

MATH 6 - We have been exploring absolute value and have finished our first
chapter. We will be testing on Monday.

MATH 5 - We have moved into multiplication. MANY students do not have their
multiplication facts memorized. This is very important as they move on in math. Besides
inaccurate computation, it takes students longer to complete assignments if they need to
constantly refer to a multiplication chart. Please review multiplication facts with your
student nightly.

SCIENCE - We are learning about weather and the atmosphere.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan

ssullivan@saintscjm.com
Faith ~ Academics ~ Service
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